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For Immediate Release   January 25, 2022 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Inappropriate Relationship between Educator and 

Student 
 

 

On January 12, 2022, Detectives with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office began an 

investigation into allegations of an inappropriate relationship between an educator and a student. 

Information obtained from the victim’s family and friends indicated the alleged suspect was 36-

year-old Bonnie Guess Mazock, a teacher at Oakridge High School.………………………… 

…………………………………………..  

As a result of the evidence gathered during this investigation, a warrant was filed, and Bonnie 

Mazock was placed in custody for Indecency with a Child. 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s 

Office at 936-760-5800 or to remain anonymous Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-

STOP [7867] and refer to case #22A011519. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specialist Lee Knudsen 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services  

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

